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Under no circumstances should there be a shortcut to the development permitting 

process. These processes are meant to ensure that inexperienced, incompetent or 

corrupt individuals do not build garbage in our state. The focus should be on ensuring 

the quality of the buildings we live in and use, not ensuring quick turnaround on 

permitting. A better solution to lengthy turn-around times is to hire more people, not 

eliminate controls. 


